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ATTORNEYS PETE FAUST AND JASON SCOBY
RECENTLY QUOTED IN THE BUSINESS JOURNAL

Attorneys Pete Faust and Jason Scoby were recently quoted in the Business Journal in an
article about advising their clients on the Economic Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL) program and
the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP). The Business Journal article, addressed how funds
should be applied and documented, and the options available to those who did not receive
funds in the initial round. O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing remains open and ready
to help you. For questions or further information relating to the PPP and EIDL programs,
please speak to your regular OCHDL contact.

The full article titled “Top tips for Milwaukee-area businesses that received PPP funds, and
businesses that didn’t” was published on April 23, 2020 in the Business Journal.
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